


Assembly Bill 341 (AB 341) is a law enacted by the State of California that requires all 
businesses that generate four (4) or more cubic yards of garbage per week and multi-family 
dwellings with five or more units to recycle.*

Recycling and composting keep materials out of landfills and reduces greenhouse 
gases. Recycling saves trees, water, and energy. Composting returns nutrients to 
soil and in turn helps farmers grow healthy food that feeds our families.

Assembly Bill 1826 (AB 1826) requires applicable businesses to compost organic waste.
The purpose of AB 1826 is to curb greenhouse gas emissions by diverting the decomposition of  
organic material at the landfill. 

Generators of 4 cubic yards or more of garbage, recycling and compost combined per week will be  
required to recycle organic waste. Organic waste includes food scraps, food soiled paper products, and landscape materials. 

Multi-family dwellings do not need to have food-waste recycling on-site, but must recycle landscape materials.  

* �San Carlos businesses and multi-family dwellings with two (2) cubic yards or more of garbage service per week must comply 
with the City’s mandatory commercial recycling and organics ordinance.

To start a recycling or organics collection service at your business/property,
contact Recology San Mateo County at Recology.com (650) 595-3900 or Carts@Recology.comNOM78i


